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Our ref: St Martins Avenue/ Parking bays 
Date: 15/03/2017 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
ST MARTINS AVENUE, HEREFORD – PROPOSED PARKING CHANGES 
 
I write on behalf of Herefordshire Council and Balfour Beatty to advise you of forthcoming proposals 
to change the operational status of existing parking bays in St Martins Avenue, Hereford as shown on 
the plan overleaf. It is proposed to change the status of one of the parking spaces opposite Prospect 
Place to give electric charging vehicles sufficient time to charge.  
 
The current restrictions only allow vehicles to wait for a maximum of 30 minutes. Four of the parking 
bays will continue to operate at a maximum stay of 30mins whilst the parking bay to be used by 
electric charging vehicles will be amended to operate at a maximum stay of 4 hours. 
 
The proposal comprises the introduction of a new Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) to cover restrictions 
on all the parking bays and the revocation of the current TRO. An additional sign will be installed to 
show the status of the electric charging bay whilst the current sign will remain to cover restrictions on 
the other four parking bays. 
 
A public notice detailing the proposals is due to be advertised in the Local Press. If you have any 
observations or comment, please contact ADL Traffic Engineering Ltd by e-mail at 
amol@adltraffic.co.uk or at the above address. The deadline for receipt of comments is 31 March 
2017.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Doug Brodie 
 
 
 
 






